
TERM DATES
BREAK UP RETURN TO SCHOOL

FRIDAY 16 DECEMBER WEDNESDAY 4 JANUARY 2017

2017

FRIDAY 17 FEBRUARY MONDAY 27 FEBRUARY

FRIDAY 7 APRIL TUESDAY 25 APRIL

FRIDAY 26 MAY MONDAY 5 JUNE

FRIDAY 21 JULY TBC

TRAINING DAYS (ONLY STAFF TO ATTEND):
TUESDAY 3 JANUARY 2017    MONDAY 24 APRIL 2017

INSPIRE our children to succeed

CREATE excitement for learning
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CLUBS

Day Time Clubs Year Group

Monday 3.20 - 4.30pm Drama 5 & 6

Monday 3.20 - 4.30pm Football 5 & 6

Monday 3.20 - 4.30pm Fine Motor Skills Reception & 1

Tuesday 3.20 - 4.30pm Drama 1 & 2

Wednesday 3.20 - 4.30pm Football  3 & 4

Wednesday 3.20 - 4.00pm Ukulele 5 & 6

Wednesday 1.30 - 3.00pm Early Years Guitar 1 & 2

Thursday 3.20 - 4.30pm Cricket 3 - 6

Thursday 3.20 - 4.30pm Reading 3 & 4

Thursday 3.20 - 4.30pm Cookery 5 & 6

Friday 3.20 - 4.30pm Gym 2, 3 & 4

Friday 1.30 - 3.00pm Guitar 3 - 6

YEAR 6 SATS PARENT WORKSHOP
Wednesday 23rd November
Maths - 9.00am and 6.00pm

PLEASE RETURN YOUR BOOKING
SLIP AS SOON AS POSSIBLE
We look forward to seeing you

                           Reclaim Sport is a partnership with                     
                                                 Birmingham City Council, Sport Birmingham,          

                                                         BBC WM, BBC Birmingham and BBC Get Inspired.  
                                                           From now until Wednesday, 30 November we are asking        
                                                        you to collect used sports equipment and clothing so that 

we can give it to disadvantaged children and adults in Birmingham. So, bring your 
unwanted items into school and we will put them in our reclaim box. We want 

Billesley to be the best school in Birmingham, so if you can, please help.  

YEAR 3 PARENT WORKSHOP
Tuesday 22 November 2.15pm - 3.00pm

Activities to help improve Literacy 

We look forward to seeing you

FRIDAY 18 NOV
Please help support this charity by sending 

your child into school in their ‘SPOTS’! 
(Spotty face, spotty hat spottysocks etc, or 

Pudsey Ears) They will also need £1 
(or more if you can spare it) Lets raise lots 

and show our spots! Thank you

INVITATION FOR YEAR 4 PARENTS
Year 4 would like you to join 
them for their assembly on

Friday 18 November
9.00am in the Main Hall

IF YOU WOULD LIKE TO JOIN
US FOR CHRISTMAS DINNER

PLEASE RETURN THE SLIP
NO LATER THAN

MONDAY 28 NOVEMBER


